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Report to the Passenger Transport Committee

By Tony Brennand, Manager Transport Policy
Western Corridor Implementation Plan - Implications for Public Transport
1.
Purpose
To provide the Committee with information concerning any passenger transport changes required by the Western Corridor Implementation Plan compared to the Regional Land Transport Strategy.

2.
Background
…
The Regional Land Transport Strategy was publicly launched on 14 December 1999.  A copy of the transport projects for the corridor is shown in Attachment A.  The enhancement of the Wellington Station bus-rail pedestrian interchange is included under the Wellington CBD corridor.

…
On 12 April 2000, the Regional Land Transport Committee agreed to release the draft Western Corridor Implementation Plan for public consultation and submissions.  A copy of the transport projects for the corridor is shown in Attachment B.

3.
Comment

A close examination of Attachment A and Attachment B shows that both documents list the same passenger transport proposals.  The Western Corridor Implementation Plan confirms that the same passenger transport proposals are required as identified in the Regional Land Transport Strategy.  This includes the upgrade of the Wellington station bus-rail pedestrian interchange.

Council’s Long Term Financial Strategy makes allowance for the same projects.  Namely Waikanae electrification, peak and off peak service level enhancements, a new station at Raumati and in time at Lindale, upgrade of Paraparaumu station and bus feeder and carpark enhancements at stations.  The Wellington bus-rail pedestrian interchange is also allowed for.

4.
Communication

The passenger transport implications of the Western Corridor Implementation Plan are that there are no changes from the Regional Land Transport Strategy.  This has previously been publicly stated at Council Committee meetings.

5.
Recommendation
That this report be received for information.
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